
 

 

                      +971 4 288 6226 
          reception@arabunityschool.ae 
          5 3A St., Al Mizhar 1, Dubai, UAE    
          www.arabunityschool.ae 

 

 
 

 
 

Date: February 7, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

We have had an incredible week brimming with achievements and activities that truly reflect the 
spirit of our school community. 
 

This week, our senior students shone during Digi-Week, featuring a hackathon, interdisciplinary 
quizzes and debates that highlight future-focused learning.  On February 4th, we proudly 
showcased our students' remarkable talents in STEM, Art, Design, and Technology. A heartfelt 
thank you goes out to our dedicated students, teachers, and supportive parents for making this 
event a resounding success! We eagerly anticipate more engaging programs that promote 
community involvement. 
 

The week concluded with an exciting intra-house Science quiz organized by our Sixth Form 
scientists for our secondary students. We express our gratitude to both our students and the 
Science department for nurturing curiosity and a scientific mindset in their educational journey. 
 

In the Primary school, this week's lesson visits highlighted independent learning, enhanced 
writing skills, and scientific inquiry, with students engaged in hands-on experiences. Our FS 
students continue to showcase their cumulative learning through assemblies and activities; we 
appreciate the parents who play a vital role in this journey. 
 

Additionally, our students exhibited their commitment to core Islamic values by winning awards 
at the Islamic inter-school competition held at Pristine Private School this week. 
 

Our school has also engaged in career guidance sessions, both through visits and hosting. We 
remain dedicated to providing our senior students with valuable career guidance and exposure 
to diverse options through expert-led sessions, ensuring they are well-prepared for success in 
top universities both locally and internationally. 
 
Family Spring Fest 2025 – Tomorrow! 
Join us for the Family Spring Fest tomorrow, 8th February, at the AUS school grounds! Enjoy a 
day filled with exciting games, delicious food stalls, and much more. All details about the Spring 
Fest are available via Edunation. The festivities will run from 9:30 AM to 2:00 PM. We hope to 
see you there! 
 

Please note that the Accounts and Admission offices will function as usual from 8:30 AM to 1:00 PM. 

 
Term 1 fees 
The last reminder email has been sent by the respective Heads of Section, and we kindly ask 
those parents to pay the fees outlined in the letter. Making timely payments will help avoid any 
suspension on February 12, 13, and 14, in accordance with our approved policies. If you have 
any additional questions, please reach out to the email addresses provided below: 
creditcontrol@arabunityschool.ae or accounts@arabunityschool.ae. 
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Reminder: Siblings Admission 
Last week for parents of current students at Arab Unity School to register siblings for admission 
from FS2 to Year 8 for the 2025-2026 academic year which is closing on February 14, 2025. 
Admissions are on a first-come, first-served basis. Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with 
lessons ending at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. Classes will still end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. 
For registration, visit the school website or follow this link: 
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Hope to see you tomorrow! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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